KCF@:

3737 S. 37th W. Ave.
~ Tulsa, OK 74107
(918) 445-1186

January 8, 1990

Carl Dabelstein
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter of November 1989 informing us you
heard part of our signal and programming. Your reporting of
the programs heard during the five o'clock hour is accurate
with our program logs.

We hope this confirmation assits you in your endeavors. Thank

you for writing us.

Sinpcerel

Kenneth A. aley
General Manager
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